Rob Sherry

From: IR R T e
Sent: Tuesday, 9 December 2014 8:27 PM

To: pac

Subject: Bengalla extension

G'day my name is—l have just heard of the meeting about
Bengalla mine project . Thanks for informing us about the meeting we live about three kms across some country to
the east and are very sick of the bloody dust that inhabits the house , pool , all our gutters are full of dirt we let all
the water run on the ground because of the crap that we found in the tanks. The dirt all over the concrete paths etc
on everything we own ,so they want to send some more our way . How about some compensation for the water we
buy and the cleaning of the place these bastards don't care but we do | have been at this address for fifty years and
the dust is appalling but you people don't live in dust brook so what do you care

Sent from my iPhone



